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High Arcal Drive, Sedgley, Dudley, West Midlands, DY3 1BP  
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W: www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

 Principal: Mr S Dhami 

29/02/24 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Year 9 Options  

Firstly, I would like to communicate how proud we are of the way all our learners have returned to 

the academy this January. This is an exciting time, especially for our Year 9 learners, who will be 

beginning the process of selecting their GCSE options over the coming months. 

Please see below the details of two important launch events. Your attendance to the evening event 

and your ongoing support as part of this process is essential: 

• Tuesday 12th March 16:00-18:00: Parents/carers and all Year 9 learners will be invited to 

attend an options event that will aim to provide additional information about the options 

process, the key dates and milestones as part of the options process and useful resources 

that you and your child will need to make the right options decisions for their journey into 

Key Stage 4. 

• Thursday 14th March 16:00-18:00: Parents/carers and all Year 9 learners will be invited 

to attend an options event that will aim to provide additional information about the options 

process, the key dates and milestones as part of the options process and useful resources 

that you and your child will need to make the right options decisions for their journey into 

Key Stage 4. 

Registering and logging into our options evening booking system is simple and it is easy to use. You 

can use a smartphone, tablet, computer or laptop to do this. To access the system please go to: 

https://beaconhillacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk 

Once on our booking system home page enter the details requested to login. From here you will be 

able to book your appointments with your child’s teachers. A guide on how to do this is included 

below. Please book your appointments early to avoid any disappointment relating to availability and 

times. We do request that all parents and carers make and attend these appointments, they are 

critical to supporting your child through the remainder of their school life. 

We recommend bringing your child with you to their appointments but any learners who do attend 

the evening needs to attend in their school uniform. Parents will be able to park on the car park at 

school or on the playground to attend your appointments between 16:00 – 18:00. 

Options evenings are vitally important to your child’s progress in school, please make every effort to 

attend, and if you are unable to please let your child’s form tutor know and alternative arrangements 

can be made. Younger children are welcome at the evening if you are struggling for childcare. 

If you have any problems booking appointments, please contact us for help via 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk 
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Thank you in advance for booking your appointments and attending options evening, we hope you 

find it useful and informative, and we very much look forward to seeing you in person once again. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support.  

 Yours faithfully, 

Ms N Lord 

Vice Principal – Raising Standards 
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